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14th September 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
COVID Case Update 

As you will know, following updated COVID guidance for schools, there is currently no need for class 
bubbles to close or for close contacts to be sent home when there is a confirmed case of COVID 19 in the 
school. However, we are keen to keep parents and carers up to date about the latest COVID situation in 
school and it is for this reason that I am writing to you. 
 

As of 14th September, we currently have four confirmed COVID cases across the school community.  
The first was confirmed early last week (with the individual not returning to school after the summer 
break) with a further 3 cases confirmed yesterday.  All cases are isolated. At this point there is no need 
for you to do anything; those who are identified as close contacts by the individual and/or their 
parent(s) will be contacted by NHS Test and Trace.  
 

As I’m sure you will appreciate, it may be that we have further cases moving forwards.  For ease and 
to keep parents and carers informed we will keep our website updated with case numbers for your 
information.  Please follow the link below for details – 

https://www.spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk/page/?title=COVID+19&pid=133 
 

In the meantime, please be reassured that we continue to do all we can to ensure the safety of all 
members of the school community and that, for most people, coronavirus will be a mild illness.  If you 
could please support us in these endeavours by adhering to the most recent Government guidance.  This 
can be found on the website and also within the COVID Update September 2021 letter dated 13th 
September 2021.   
 

As always if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to get in touch, either by calling 
the school office or via feedback@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk. 
 

Kind Regards, 

 
Diane Mulley  
Head Teacher   
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